
Hello,  
 
My name is Cheryl Curry, and for the past four years, I've worked at Enterprise Community 
Partners, which creates affordable housing opportunities. Enterprise supports HB 2006, and I 
do too, because of it's common-sense reform to Oregon's largest housing subsidy. As a resident 
of Oregon, I think HB 2006 makes sense because our state's homeownership policies 
should moderate and low-income people become (and stay) homeowners. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Cheryl Curry 
Syndication Salesforce.com Associate 
Enterprise Community Investment, Inc. 
1001 SW 5th Avenue, Suite 300 
Portland, OR 97204 
(503) 553-5722 
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